
DO YOU HAVE PARKINSON’S DISEASE
AND ARE YOU INTERESTED IN TELLING
US ABOUT YOUR SWALLOWING OR
VOICE DIFFICULTY?

You may be eligible for the Knowledge of Swallowing and Voice Difficulty in
Parkinson’s disease study that aims to examine patient-centered knowledge
regarding their experiences with swallowing and/or voice difficulty. Patient-
centered information will help improve how healthcare professionals
identify swallowing or voice difficulty to prescribe earlier assessment and
treatment.

YOU QUALIFY FOR
THE STUDY IF...

WHAT IS INVOLVED IF I
PARTICIPATE?

PARTICIPANT
RESOURCES

You are diagnosed with
idopathic (or
sporadic/typical)
Parkinson’s disease
You are over the age of
50.

Participants will be asked to take a survey focused
on their knowledge or experience with swallowing
and voice difficulty.
This is a one-time survey that will take
approximately 60 minutes.
You will need access to a phone/computer.

Participants have the
opportunity to be
reimbursed for their
time, up to $25.

Scan this QR code to take the
survey.

Or follow this link: Link to survey

Interested? Questions?
Contact: Matthew Dumican, PhD, CCC-SLP,
matthew.dumican@wmich.edu, (269) 387-78025
or Zoë Thijs, PhD, zthijs@molloy.edu, (516) 323-3524
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